DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
WASHINGTON

August 13, 2003
Re: 2003-02-052

Mr. Will Ferroggiaro

The National Security Archive

The George Washington University RECEIVED AUG 1 8 2{}!}8
Gelman Library, Suite 701 )
2130 H Street, NW

Washington, DC 20037

Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated April 22, 2003
(Archive #20030114TRE002).

Enclosed are 17 pages found to be responsive to your request. Some information has been
deleted in accordance with subsection (b)(6) of the FOIA, 5 U.S.C. 552. Exemption (b)(6)
exempts “personnel and medical files and similar files the disclosure of which would constitute a
clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy.”

No other responsive records were located.

This is a partial denial of your request. You may appeal this decision within 35 days from the
date of this letter. Your appeal must be in writing, signed by you, and should be addressed to:

FOIA Appeal

Disclosure Services, DO
Department of the Treasury
Washington, DC 20220

The appeal should specify the date of your initial request and the date of this letter. If possible,
please provide a copy of your request and this letter.

The deciding official on your appeal will be the Assistant Secretary for Management and Chief
Financial Officer or her delegate..

No fees were incurred in processing your request.

Sincerely,

4o

&

Alana Johnson
Chief, Disclosure Services

Enclosures



